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I fully support making in-person voting tha standard form of voting. It would give me 

more confidence in the legitimacy of an election knowing that only people who live 

here, and are legally eligible to vote,are actually voting.  

Even after my daughters had moved away, we were still receiving their ballots for a 

couple years One of them even was registered to vote in another state. I had to take 

their ballots to the clerk’s office and request to have them removed - otherwise I may 

still be receiving them!  

I have other friends who have been receiving Oregon ballots for their adult children 

for years - even after the kids move out of state.  

 

I appreciated in-person voting in the precious state I lived in. I would proudly show  

my ID and and going to the booth to mark my ballot. Since moving here with only 

mail-in ballots, I have little confidence that they are fair and legit. The only way to 

help insure the legitimacy is by going back requiring in-person with ID (with the option 

to register absentee for each election a person physically cannot make it.) 


